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Ranked Choice Voting is a system that’s too complicated to explain and use.  It has 

been shown in other places to have lower voter turn out rates.  Exhausted ballots 

silence the voice of significant portions of the voters. It is also unnecessary. Our 

current system of voting has not shown a need to switch to RCV.  Just say NO to 

RCV.  


